
Honoring Our Sabine County Veterans

Hemphill High School will be preparing a slide show presentation of Sabine County
Veterans. The slide show will be played at our Veterans Day Program Once the slide
show is complete, a link will also be added to our Facebook page and our school
website for viewing. If you are a veteran or would like to share your veteran from
Sabine County with our school for the slide show, please complete the form and provide
a picture to Annette Carranza @ annette.carranza@hemphillisd.net. If you have any
questions, please contact Annette Carranza at (409)787-3371 ext. 2203.

Veterans Name: ________________________________________________________

Rank: ________________________________________________________________

Branch of Service: ______________________________________________________

Years of Service: _______________________________________________________

Medals Awarded: ______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

War’s Served In: _______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

Is the Veteran living: YES or NO
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